
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope that you and your family are well. 

 

We continue to be really proud of how the students are getting on in school and look 

forward to seeing them grow and develop over the remainder of the term. We have lots 

going on in the next few weeks, so the information below is aimed at keeping you fully 

informed with what will be happening.  

 

Water bottles 

 

It is getting warmer now in school, so we would be really grateful if you could support us by 

ensuring that your child comes to school with a water bottle. We have lots of water fountains 

in school where children can fill bottles to ensure they stay hydrated. 

 

Monday 4th – Friday 8th July 

 

Year 10 will be out all week on work experience. If you still struggling to find a place for your 

child, please contact your child’s form tutor or Miss Malhi for support.  

 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th July  

 

We will be welcoming the new Year 7 pupils for September 2022 to our school. We know the 

other students will make them feel really welcome.  

 

Wednesday 6th July 

 

Sports day for Year 7-9 at Harvey Haddon Sports Stadium.  

 

Thursday 7th and Friday 8th July 

  

Our Bugsy Malone play will be held at Bilborough College. If you are yet to buy tickets, they 

are available from our main school reception.  

 

Friday 8th July  

 

Prom for all Year 11 students. Please see previous letters related to prom.  

 

Friday 22nd July 

 

Rewards trip day for all pupils. Please see previous letters regarding trips. Please remember 

that this is our final day of term for pupils.  

 

Reports  

 

All school reports will be sent home on Friday 8th July. 

 



Parent/Carer voice 

 

We are really keen to hear your feedback once again. Below is a link to complete a survey 

for our latest round of parent/carer voice. The survey takes around 15 minutes to complete. I 

understand that as parents/carers everybody is really busy, however, we would be really 

grateful of any feedback you can give us so that we can continue to improve.  

 

https://edurio.com/poll/rQi98O 

 

Take care, 

 

Emma Howard 

Headteacher 

 

https://edurio.com/poll/rQi98O

